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Thursday, 25 April 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
We’ve had a lovely week in school this week. KS1 have taken part in Beep, Beep Day activities. Reception welcomed 
Joanne Simmonds, a Safe and Active Travel Officer from Kirklees, who read the story ‘Teddy Takes a Walk’ to the children 
to help raise awareness of Beep Beep Day and the importance of road safety. They had lots of fun completing stop, look 
and listen activities. Tomorrow, our Year 4 children are visiting the Yorkshire Sculpture Park as part of their art project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 5 Eid Assembly  
Last week our Year 5 children performed their learning about Eid for parents and carers during their assembly. They 
shared lots of information in a very engaging performance. Well done, Year 5. A special mention also goes to our 
meeters and greeters who were very welcoming towards our visitors. 
 
Morris Dancing 
Last Thursday, 3S took part in a Morris Dancing Workshop which was led by Damien Barber from Breaking Traditions. 
The children will be taking part in 3 workshops over the term, which will teach them traditional Morris dances and help 
them work towards creating their own routine. The workshops will hopefully culminate in a showcase in July where all 
the schools taking part in the project can come together and share their dances and experiences. 
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Behaving the Moorlands Way and Learner of the Week Awards 
Each week, every class award two certificates: Behaving the Moorlands Way and Learner of the Week. 
These awards are for children who have shown they are wonderful role models and have an amazing attitude to 
learning - trying their best all the time. 
We are delighted to share that the following students are this week’s recipients of these awards. 

Class Award winner Class Award winner Class Award winner 
 Behaving the 

Moorlands 
Way 

Learner of the 
week 

 Behaving the 
Moorlands 
Way 

Learner of 
the week 

 Behaving the 
Moorlands 
Way 

Learner of the 
week 

DD Beatrix B Mila T 2S Blake W Julian J 4H Kiaan T Amelia K 

HH Jovan V Grace S 2H Matilda C Louis B 5T Isabelle B Faris T 

SS Bowen T Andrew A 3M Nieve D Sulaiman H 5KS Alfie W Hareem F 

1P Logan B Marlee T 3CM Millie S Amelia C 5S Darcey W Zara I 

1K Ada M Oliver D 3S Chloe W Milo A-D 6W Zara V Sienna-Grace 

1O Ivy H Aria C-S 4G Inaaya W Aiza A 6C Alfie W Da’Rai E-S 

2J Siena K Jacob B 4W Nzube E Elinor J 6F Winston G Laylah D-S 

 
Shout Outs 

Charlie C in 1P attended the Under 6 Golcar United Tournament on 
Friday night. His team, Westend, won the tournament, with Charlie 
scoring 4 out of the 6 goals scored. Charlie was awarded man of the 
match for his super teamwork and amazing skills on the pitch. 
Louis J in 1P has been working really hard in rugby training to 
practise his skills and has received Trainer of the Week for his 
wonderful effort. Well done Louis, we are so proud of you! 
Well done to Theo in 2S who received a Trainer of the Week 
certificate from his football club this week.   
Congratulations to our two rugby teams who played this week. 
On Tuesday, 23rd April, we took a Year 5/6 tag rugby team to Laund Hill. We competed in the 
advanced league against Reinwood and Lindley. Oliver, Blake, Jett, Michal, Ellis, Callum, and 
Hugo played amazingly well as a team. We were competitive and supported each other. 
Winning all games they played, they won the overall 
tournament and a trophy for school! Boys, well done! 
You should be proud of yourselves.  
It’s tag rugby season, as on Wednesday, 24th April, we 
took a Year 3-4 team over to Salendine Nook playing 
fields. Ethan, Lucas, Jenson, Olivia, Isla, Henry, and 
Ronnie competed against teams from Reinwood, Lindley 
and Huddersfield Grammar School. They played really 
well and ended up finishing third overall! Well done 

team, amazing work. Miss Clough 
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Moorlands Star Writer of the Week 

Jemima wrote a super letter to Mrs Denney about how to plant a seed and help it to grow. She 
used finger spaces and thought carefully about the sounds she could hear when writing the words 
in her sentences. Super star! Well done Jemima. 
All work chosen for Moorlands Star Writer of the Week will be shared on the school website and 
can be found under the ‘Curriculum’ tab on the website’s main page.  Be sure to keep checking our 
newsletter and website to see who will be the next Moorlands Star Writer! 
 
 
 

 
Reception Outdoor Area 
This week, Reception have had lots of fun learning and exploring in the outdoor area. We wanted to say a big thank 
you to all Reception parenst/carers for waiting outside the gates, allowing us to set up the provision for the day. A big 
shout out also to Mrs Bottom and all the grown-ups who have helped us to enhance the area. We hope you agree that 
it looks great! 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Charity Fundraising 
Year 3 have chosen to support a local charity this year, alongside raising money 

towards our minibus fund. Huddersfield Ferals and 
Strays was established over seven years ago with 
the aim of providing cat rescue and adoption 
services in Huddersfield and surrounding areas. We 
are feline excited about running our ‘Guess the 
Name of the Cat’ raffles around school next week. If 
your child would like to be in with the chance of 
winning the prizes below (apple for scale!), please 
send them in with 50p (one turn) or £1 (two guesses). Year 3 pupils will be popping into 
classes at various points during the week, so please encourage your child to keep their 
money safely until their turn.  The three lucky winners from KS1, LKS2 and UKS2 will be 
announced on Thursday, 9th May after our year group fundraising assembly. 
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Dates for Your Diary  

26th April 24   Year 4 trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park 
26th April 24   Class 4G Parent Meetings 
2nd May 24   Year 2 Trip to Tropical World 
9th May 24   Year 3 Charity Assembly 
13th-16th May   Year 6 SATs week 
16th May 24   Year 5 information meeting about the Year 6 2025 Residential - 4.45pm 
17th May   Deadline for Year 4 Residential Balance Payment 
20th- 23rd May 24  Year 6 Residential to YHA Langdale 
23rd May   Break up for half term. 
24th May   Inset day (teacher training - school closed) 
3rd June    School re-opens for summer B half-term 
5th June    Parents’ Evening 4-6.30pm 
11th-14th, 24th and 26th June Reception – Height, Weight and Vision Screening  
12th June   Parents’ Evening 5-7.30pm 
17th-19th June   Year 4 Residential to Cliffe House (Trip 1) 
18th June   Kirklees Music Festival 
20th June   Race Day 
24th- 26th June   Year 4 Residential to Cliffe House (Trip 2) 
27th June   Year 4 to Leeds Road for the National Sports Week event 
27th June   New Parents Evening (2024 Reception starters)  
6th July    PTA Summer Fair 11am-3pm 
11th July   Year 6 leavers disco 
16th July   Year 6 leavers concert - 6pm 
19th July   Year 6 leavers assembly - 2.15pm 
 

   
Remember there are regular updates on X @MoorlandsHudds and on our school website www.moorlandsprimary.org.uk. 
As always, we do have an open-door policy, so if there is anything you would like to speak to us about, please do.  
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